HENRY A. KISSINGER

July 11, 2013

Dear Dr. Masch:

Thank you for your gracious letter, which I was
interested to read. I am delighted and very gratified to
know that the small assistance I was able to render
some forty years ago helped bring you and your family
to the U.S. and set you on the path to a distinguished
scientific career in America. I, too, know how the
power of a helping hand at a critical moment can
change a lifetime.

I appreciated your writing me and wish you and your

family continuing success.
Warm regards, .
/——7 /. / ~27

Henry A. Kissinger

Dr. Vladimir A. Masch
94 Old Smalleytown Road
Warren, NJ 07059
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